Mary Dosch

I respectfully urge you to enforce the wild rice sulfate standard. There are numerous reasons why
enforcing the wild rice sulfate standard is needed and one basic one is that degradation of water
quality in the lakes, streams and wetlands of Minnesota is prohibited. Since degradation is
prohibited, MPCA must not allow polluting industries to degrade high quality, low-sulfate wild rice
waters. It seems that it's now or never for our planet's dwindling intact natural resources. It's up to
us to protect what can still be protected while we still can. Thank you for listening and for doing
what's right and necessary!



